
Rules Committee, 

As a social worker who works with vulnerable youth populations, I see first hand everyday how vital 

it is for future generations that we elect our president by popular vote.  

Oregon voters want their voices heard and electing the president by using the National Popular vote 

will help us achieve that. Explaining to my students why the popular vote and the electoral college 

vote did not align was disheartening and gave my students the impression that it does not matter if 

they vote. Electing the president by National popular vote is our constitutional right and it is time to 

replace the electoral college which is completely outdated. Please pass HB2927 with no 

amendments and no ballot referral!  
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